
  

Year 1 Class Newsletter. Summer Term 1 2019 

Remember 

 PE kits – PE kits should be in school 
EVERY DAY. They can be taken 
home at the end of half term for 
washing. 

 Children do need outdoor kit – 
Black / Navy hoodie and track pants 
and OUTDOOR PE SHOES.  

   

 No ear rings/ jewellery or nail 
varnish to be worn at school please. 
 

 Children must be collected at 3.15 
by a named adult. Please ensure 
these details are updated via the 
school office.  

 

 Please return any consent slips for 
visits promptly to assist with the 
arrangements. 

 

 

Areas of Learning 
 

Our learning will be focussed around 

the areas of Dragons, Plants and Into 

the Woods. We will be sharing the key 

texts of George and the Dragon, Jack 

and the Beanstalk, Hansel and Gretal 

and Rumpelstiltskin. 

In Maths we will be exploring early 

multiplication and division strategies 

and looking at money, time and 

positional language.  

We are hoping to have a couple of more 

visits within the local area and to 

hopefully take advantage of getting out 

doors in the better weather. Locations 

to be revealed ! 

 

 

 

Reading 
 

THANKYOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT 
WITH READING THIS YEAR. 
Opportunities to read in Year One 
continue to be :  

 Your child’s school reader 

 Class library book 

 Bug Club book online 

 A book of their own 
We expect children to read daily 
with an adult at home.  

 
Please make sure that reading at 
home is recorded in the yellow 
reading diary – we can not change 
their book unless it is ! 
 School reading book and diary 
should be returned to school EVERY 
day for our morning reading session. 
 
CLASS LIBRARY will be open every 
Friday from 8.30 – 8.45 with a range 
of books to support our topic work. 

Can you believe that we are well in to our final term in Year One ! We are looking forward to a final push with 

our Year One learning before working on the transition to Year Two. Our caterpillars have finally arrived and 

we are already captivated by them. We will be planting a variety of seeds this term and observing plants as 

they grow.  

 Mrs Wilkinson and Mrs Smith 
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Thank you for your continued support. Any queries or problems, please do not hesitate to speak to us at drop off or collection. If you would 

prefer a longer chat please contact the office and we will arrange a convenient time to meet. 

 

Phonics Screening 

The National screening check for 

Phonics in Year One will take place 

in the week beginning 10.06.19. 

Mathletics 

Your child should have received a 

login for Mathletics together with 

information to get you started. 

The children will be given activities 

to complete to earn point and 

activities to support their maths 

learning. Any problems accessing 

this at home let us know.  

If any parents would like to join in 

the Mathletics fun we can issue 

you with a free log in ! Just ask ! 

http://blinkyblonk12.wikispaces.com/mad+maths
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/

